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Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

Fwd: 📃 August 2022 News from the Bel Air-Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council

Travis Longcore <tlongcore@babcnc.org> Thu, Nov 10, 2022 at 6:39 PM
To: Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

Begin forwarded message:

From: william grundfest <bgrundfest@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: 📃 August 2022 News from the Bel Air-Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council

Date: November 6, 2022 at 9:18:10 PM PST

To: Travis Longcore <tlongcore@babcnc.org>

Cc: Alison MacCracken <alison@maccracken.com>, Chuck Maginnis <MaginnisTel@aol.com>, Donald
Loze <dloze@babcnc.org>, Ellen Evans <eevans@babcnc.org>, Ellen Evans <Ellenevans@outlook.com>,
Jamie Hall <jhall@babcnc.org>, Mindy Mann <mannmindy@gmail.com>, Nickie Miner
<nlbminer@aol.com>, OurLA 2040 <ourla2040@lacity.org>, Robert Schlesinger
<rschlesinger@babcnc.org>, Shawn Bayliss <shawn@belairassociation.org>


All,

If your letter is as below, you are admitting that you have abrogated your one and only duty: 

to represent the neighborhood, as in “neighborhood council.”

Period. Full stop. 

But you do not care an iota about the OVERWHELMING opposition to the ungated and dark alley ways this
fencing reg will create… which will invite home invasions, burglaries and camping/campfires/wildfires such
as the Getty fire which threatened the existence of the neighborhood that you clearly have ignored. 

And you have chosen, quite remarkably and have now admitted, in writing, to advance YOUR OWN
preferences not the neighborhoods opposition. 

It’s quite breath taking. 

If you can’t or won’t represent the overwhelming position of the neighborhood resign. 

William Grundfest 
Affected homeowner

  

“While the Council appreciates that the community had a number of concerns 
about the Wildlife-Friendly Fencing standards in the previous draft of the ordinance,
removal seems to significantly lessen the potential impact of the ordinance on wildlife 
connectivity. BABCNC would like to see the following added to the ordinance: 

For lots greater than ½ an acre, perimeter fencing must be permeable to allow 
wildlife to pass through. Interior fencing may be impermeable.”
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